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Dear colleagues,

The details of the upcoming education activities and meetings of Turkish Geriatrics
Society are below.

2nd Course on Scientific Researches in Geriatrics will be held in 27-28 Nov,
2015 in Çankaya Municipality 100+ Age Club-Ankara.

Trainers who are experienced in research methodology and scientific writing in
geriatrics and gerontology will take part during this interactive course.

5th Geriatrics and Gerontology Course will be performed in 25-29 April, 2016 in
Ankara.The course will be organized in collaboration with International Institute on
Ageing-INIA, United Nations, Turkish Geriatrics Society and Hacettepe University
Research and Application Center of Geriatric Sciences-GEBAM.

International and national trainers who are experienced in geriatrics and gerontology
will take part during this interactive course.

All the details of these courses will be announced on the web site of Turkish
Geriatrics Society and the board of directors are honored to invite you to these
scientific courses.
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